
Coming out of a crazy time as this in our 

world today, it seems like God’s work is 

being slowed. That is most certainly not 

the case. God is still working today and 

showing Himself throughout the            

circumstances. He has allowed us to be 

back on the road and we were blessed to 

present in 10 different churches this 

month. We have heard of 3 new           

supporters as well! All glory to God and 

His working in our life!  

 

 

The days are rapidly drawing nearer to the 

time to leave for Taiwan! As you may   

recall, we asked for prayer concerning our 

passports coming in. God is answering 

that prayer! Thus far we have received 2 

out of our 3 passports. Once we receive 

them all, we will pick a departure date and 

buy plane tickets. Another answer of pray-

ers is that Taiwan’s borders have opened 

up, allowing us to apply for our permanent 

residency visas. This is such exciting news 

for us! We are still praying that God would 

allow us to move by the end of this year! 

We know He is more than capable of do-

ing that and we are trusting Him.    

Many people have been looking to Taiwan 

during the coronavirus outbreak because 

of how well they have handled the       

pandemic. They have remarkably had very 

few cases and no new ones reported in 

the last 6 weeks. It is awesome! Much of 

the reason for this is that Taiwanese     

people care much about their own       

wellbeing and the wellbeing of others. 

They take many precautions and are    

always looking out for their brother. What 

can we learn from Taiwan? They look for 

the physical wellbeing of others. But, how 

can we, as Christians, look to the spiritual 

wellbeing of others around us? As we are 

bombarded with many different things on 

how to prevent the spread of the virus, lets 

not stop the spread of the Gospel. Our 

prayer is that we can all look for more 

ways to further the Kingdom of God. 

Thank you for your continued prayers   

during our time on deputation! It is so   

exciting as we get closer and closer to our 

move to Taiwan. God has used your   

faithful love, prayers, and support to glorify 

Himself! We are humbled and beyond 

thankful for all He has used you to do in 

our lives! Please let us know how we can 

pray for you.  
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